
 

 

Friday 16th February 2024 

Dear Overleigh Family, 

 

It has been a wonderful half term and we have enjoyed many special events as 

well as excellent learning and experiences. We hope you all enjoy a lovely week 

away and see you all again on Monday 26th February for our Friendship Value 

Day. 

 

This week Pizzicato led their class assembly. Thank you to everyone who came 

along to support them as they took us on a digitalised journey into the culture 

and civilisation of the Maya. It was a joy to see all the children in the class con-

tributing through their spoken parts or assisting Mr Pillow with the whiteboard 

presentation. All the children spoke with such confidence, projecting their voices 

and having such clarity as to what they had found out in their learning. 

 

Class Assembly Dates: All at 2.30pm (unless stated) in the main school hall. 

Wednesday 14th February:- Y5 Pizzicato  

Tuesday 5th March:-   Y4 Maestoso 

Tuesday 12th March:-   Y4 Note  

Tuesday 19th March:-   Y3 Harmony  

Tuesday 26th March:-   Y3 Maestro  

 

 

World Book Day 

On Friday 8th March 2024, we will be cele-

brating World Book Day. This year's theme 

across school is to celebrate our Love For 

Reading. Children will be allowed to come to 

school on that day dressed as a chosen char-

acter from a favourite book they have read. 

They must also bring the book with them as 

there will be an opportunity for them to 

write and discuss why it is their favourite 

book, so they can recommend it to their 

peers.  

If children do not want to come into school 

dressed up, they are to come in their school 

uniform but still need to bring their book 

with them. If they do not have the book at 

home, they can speak to their class teacher 

and we can try to order it from the library 

service in advance. 

There will be lots of exciting activities 

planned on that day to celebrate our love for reading at Overleigh! 



Staff News 

Mrs Beaumont has left Overleigh today for pastures new. She has been a 

huge part of our school administrative and wider school team and will be 

really missed. She has helped so many children, staff and parents over the 

years, introduced new systems and ways of working and ensured every-

thing she does is driven by support for our school family.  

Miss Beaumont has been busy handing over to the newly appointed team 

who we will introduce to you after half term. She has worked very hard to try and make 

the transition as smooth as possible and we are extremely grateful for all her considera-

tion and effort in this regard.  

As well as her official roles and responsibilities Miss Beaumont has run clubs, organised 

events, been the link for the PTA and brought creativity and fun to her role too. It will be 

very hard for new team members to step into such big shoes! 

I am sure you all join with us in wishing her well for her new job where they will be ex-

tremely lucky to have her.  

 

Reverend Ric & Family 

We have also said a final goodbye to Ric and his family this week. They are moving away 

from the area and have some wonderful opportunities as well as exciting challenges 

ahead. We have loved having Ric and the whole team as part of our school family and 

wish them all every success in their new jobs, schools and ventures.  

We held a special worship to celebrate Ric and present him with some gifts. One gift was 

a stole that was designed and made by the very clever Mrs Redmayne. The pictures don’t 

quite do it justice but it is a remarkable piece of design and stitching and a wonderful 

memento for Rev Ric to wear and think of Overleigh. (Thank you Mrs Redmayne, what a 

talented person you are!) Please see later on in the newsletter for our photos of Ric’s 

farewell from school  

 

We also have several families leaving us this half term for new schools and 

house moves. This includes some of our refugee families who finally have a 

home to call their own and will be very relieved to move out of the hostel. 

We send everyone with our love and look forward to learning of their future 

success.  

 

In Love & Peace, 

Emma Drew 

 
 



Key Dates: 

Friday 16
th
 February  Last Day of Half Term – usual 3.20pm Finish 

Monday 26
th
 February  First Day of Half Term – Values Day - Friendship 

Friday 8th March   World Book Day 

Wednesday 20th and  Parents Evenings (More details in first week back) 

Thursday 21st March 

Thursday 28th March  Last Day of Half Term 2.30pm finish 

Monday 15th April   First Day of Half Term - Values Day Wisdom 

Monday 6th May   May Bank Holiday 

Monday 13th May to  Y6 SATs Week 

Thursday 16th May 

Friday 24th May   End of Half Term—usual 3.20pm Finish 

Tuesday 4th June   Start of Half Term 

Monday 10th June    Y1 Phonics Screen Test Begins (ongoing) 

Tuesday 4th June to  Y4 Multiplication Tables Check 

Thursday 14th June 

Monday 24th June to  Sports Days (Exact Year Group date to follow) 

Friday 28th June 

Monday 8th July to   Health and Safety Week 

Friday 12th July 

Tuesday 23rd July   Last Day of Half Term 2.15 Finish 

 

Class Assembly Dates: All at 2.30pm (unless stated) in the main school hall. 

Tuesday 5th March:-   Y4 Maestoso 

Tuesday 12th March:-   Y4 Note  

Tuesday 19th March:-   Y3 Harmony  

Tuesday 26th March:-   Y3 Maestro  

 
 
 
 



Last week was Children’s Mental Health Week. The theme for 

this year is, ‘My Voice Matters’, which is all about empowering 

children and young people by providing them with the tools 

they need to express themselves. When we feel empowered, 

there’s a positive impact on our wellbeing. Children who feel 

that their voices are heard and can make a difference have a 

greater sense of community and self-esteem.  

We held a special worship to explore the theme further, helped 

by members of Pupil Parliament, Book Club and our new Well-

being Warriors! 

 

Throughout the week we took part in different activities to express ourselves and to understand what it means in 

more detail. Mrs McGoldrick has updated the bookshelves near the office to include a selection of books which 

link to theme. There are some suggested books below which may also be of interest!  

 
 
 



 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 

Thanks for all your care, love, inspiration and guidance during 

your time at St. Mary’s. We wish you and your family a happy, 

healthy and successful future in Northumberland. They are so 

lucky to have you. You will be truly missed by all. 



 

 

 
 

 

Our school Ethos Group with Reverend Ric. 

Reverend Ric snips a link from our Overleigh chain to take 

with him on his journey. 

Some of the girls in 

Year 5 wrote out 

their own Star of 

the Week certificate 

for Reverend Ric to 

take with him as a 

memory of why 

they thought he has 

been such a special 

part of our school 

community. 

Reverend Ric leads 

his last Lord’s Pray-

er at Overleigh. A 

very poignant mo-

ment for our school 

community. 

Reverend Ric begins 

to thank every sin-

gle child for their 

well wishes and to 

say a personal 

goodbye to all at 

the school from 

Nursery through to 

Y6, as well as the 

staff. 

Reverend Ric thanks 

the Ethos Group for 

the beautiful fare-

well assembly that 

they put together 

with the help of Mrs 

Dalgarno, Mrs Ed-

wards and Miss 

Drew. 

Reverend Ric receives 

his leaving gifts from 

the Overleigh School 

Community including a 

card contributed to by 

all the children, an 

amazing stole created 

by the extremely tal-

ented Mrs Redmayne 

and a plant that can 

survive in chilly North-

umberland. 



 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 

Reception have been enjoying their ‘Naughty Bus’ topic this half term— We have been 

busy reading and writing all about the Naughty Bus and what he gets up to in the story. 

We were so lucky to meet Daz the Driver who came to see us in a double decker bus! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday, Year 1 were lucky enough to 

visit Panda Mami in Chester. They walked 

to and from the restaurant representing our 

Overleigh family like superstars. At Panda 

Mami, the children found out how to write 

the Chinese for dragon and even got to make 

their own spring roll– delicious! 

A huge thank you to Yong 

and all of the staff at Panda Mami who let us 

visit their restaurant for free! What a fantastic 

learning opportunity for our Year 1 pupils. 



Friday Certificates 16.02.24 Star of the Term 

Class Value Comment 

Crotchet Integrity Star of the term is Maximus. For always persevering with his tricky words in phonics, writing 
sentences using capital letter, finger spaces and full stops and being a kind friend to every-
one. You are a lovely boy to have in the class and we are so proud of you, Keep it up Maxi-
mus. Well done! 

Minim Wisdom David has really settled into school at Overleigh since joining us before Christmas. 
Throughout the term he has come on leaps and bounds with his Phonics and Reading, he 
has also become so much more confident with his English speaking. David should be really 
proud of the progress he has made already and should keep up the good work next term!  

Ballad Wisdom Zen for working incredibly hard writing a fantastic account of Goldiluck and the Three Pan-
das. Zen showcased all the mastery targets we have been working on this term in a fantas-
tic piece of writing. Well done Zen, we are very proud of you.  

High Note Wisdom All term, Ivy has been working hard and she has made great progress in year 1 so far be-
cause she always listens attentively. She is a fabulous writer and makes great contributions 
during lessons. Great work Ivy keep it up!  

Melody Respect Melody classes' star of the term is to Elena Jones for Respect. Elena is ALWAYS making 
great choices in the classroom and around school. Elena follows the classroom rules beau-
tifully and tries really hard to put excellent progress in all her work. I am extremely proud of 
you Elena. Please keep up all your hard efforts!    

Glissando Friendship Stefania is such a kind member of our class and is a good friend to her peers. She is al-
ways happy to help others and ask other children to play. She knows when a child needs a 
little bit of extra help or care and she is willing to show integrity and does the right thing to 
help them. Well done Stefania! 

Harmony Love My star of the half term is Gracy for wisdom and being an all-round superstar! She is a 
model student who always follows ready, respectful and safe and always produces work of 
an excellent standard. Her attitude to learning is faultless which is evidenced in the work 
she produces! What a star! 

Maestro Integrity Abigail has been an absolute superstar this half term. She has been working her hardest to 
achieve her goals, proving successful with gaining her pen license. She is a great role mod-
el to everyone in Maestro class and we are all very proud of her and will miss her dearly! 

Note Wisdom Jude is the star of the half term in Note class for the Christian value of Wisdom. Jude works 
exceptionally hard in class, especially in English and Maths and he is always pushing him-
self to reach the challenge tasks. Well done Jude on always having such a brilliant attitude 

Maestoso Service and 
Steward-
ship 

This half term I am nominating Thomas for Service and Stewardship. Thomas is always 
willing to help without having to be asked. He always shares his ideas and listens well to 
everyone. You are a shining examples to others Thomas.  

Pizzicato Integrity The nomination for Pizzicato class for this half term is Freya Fagan. She has really im-
pressed me this term for her hard work and willingness to learn in every lesson. She is also 
always incredibly helpful and kind to others. 

Allegro Compassion Lots of Allegro class have been working hard but I have chosen Oliver Stockdale because 
he has been not only working hard on his own studies, but has also been helping others 
with their work.  He has been extremely patient and generous with his time and shown gen-
uine compassion.  He has never been asked to do this and has always done it discretely.  I 

Joyeux Integrity Greta is a fantastic pupil to have in our class and is a valued member of our school commu-
nity. She will always follow and show our school values, even when nobody is watching. 
Greta is the definition of Integrity! She will also remind others to do the same and make 
sure they are making the right choices. Well done Greta, keep up the excellent efforts. 

Hep-
tatonic 

Integrity Dylan always tries so hard in everything he does! He has been doing particularly well to 
achieve some of his individual targets and practising and getting more confident - and more 
skilled-  all the time. His ideas and writing in our English lessons keep impressing us too. 
His friends love playing with him and we love working with him. What a superstar!  

Finale Integrity Phoebe is an outstanding member of our class who ALWAYS does the right thing! She is 
incredibly helpful, polite and always tries her best in all she does. She is an asset to our 
school and we love having her in our class.  



 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 


